
State Testing for Grades 3 & 4
Students in grades 3 and 4 will be taking 

mandatory state tests in the areas of Math 
and Reading in April.  We will begin with 

3rd grade Reading on April 10th, followed 
by 4th grade on April 17th. Math will then 
take place the week of the 23rd for both 

grade levels. These tests are all given 
online.  It is extremely important that your 

child be present for testing. If you have any 
questions about the tests or the process, 

please call Mrs. Osburn. You can also check 
out practice tests by going to the Ohio 
Department of Education website and 

searching practice test to see what the tests 
look like at your child’s grade level.

Several student leaders from Project Safe 
joined Mrs. Osburn at the local SAM FM 

radio station to record the Schools in 
Session show. Students helped to discuss 

leadership and how they apply the 7 Habits. 
You can listen to the 10 minute show by 

clicking on the link within the news story on 
our school website. 

Way to go Green Leaders!

TRACKING OUR WILDLY IMPORTANT GOALS (WIGS)
Our school is tracking some Wildly Important Goals (WIGS) in order to ensure school-wide 

success. These areas are being tracked at the individual student level, class level and school 
level so we can see how our reading strategies, behavior and attendance come together to help 

us be successful in school.

PARENT UPDATE

Make up days will be 
added to the end of the 
school year which 
means the end of the 
year is now May 29th. If 
any changes are made 
to this schedule we will 
send home additional 
notification. 

Our annual Spring 
Music Program is 
scheduled for 
Tuesday, April 10th at 
Logan High School at 
6:30. Students should 
arrive between 6-6:15. 
Teachers will be on site 
to gather students as 
they arrive. Our 
program is all inclusive 
with all K-4 grade levels 
participating in the 
show. As per request of 
the students, they will 
have the opportunity to 
watch the show from 
the audience while not 
performing. All students 
will be sitting with their 
classes until the 
conclusion of the 
program. Please join us 
and help us fill the LHS 
auditorium again this 
year for this fun & 
entertaining show!
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BEHAVIOR
Our behavior has settled out 
into the 85% range as we 
started out the new 9 weeks. 
Remember that Green and 
Yellow are what we want to 
see everyday. 

ATTENDANCE
Our attendance been 93-95% 

each week. We really want to hit 
the 97% mark consistently. We 

would like to encourage all 
students to be at school 

everyday in order to do their best 
leading and learning.

READING SKILLS
We are finishing the 

calculations on our reading 
goal. We know growth was 
made despite all the crazy 
snow days...we still aim for 
100% of students showing 

growth!

                     HABIT HINT
When using the habits we also apply 
the idea of the CIRCLE OF 
CONTROL. This means that we can 
only control what we do- our 
responses, our actions, our thoughts. 
We cannot control other people, the 
weather, the car breaking down ,etc. 
We need to put our energy into what 
we can control for the ultimate impact!

Lunch Menu
Our school has made four  adjustments to the April lunch menu based on 

student feedback and available ingredients. The menu being sent home is the 
Green adjusted menu which is different than the one posted on the district 

website. Effected dates are the 12th, 24th, 26th and 27th.

K-4 Music Program

Make Up Days


